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I am very much against the proposed rule changes for our future elections. The proposed
changes are an invitation for election fraud. The secretary of state should never have that much
power in the election process. These rule changes take the power from the people and
centralize the entire election process into the hands of a few. This will undermine the voters
choices in Colorado and greatly damage the integrity of future elections. 
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